
 

LASER Childcare 

 

Welcome LASER Summer Campers and Parents!  

 

We are looking forward to an excellent fun-filled summer! Summer camp starts on 

Tuesday, July 2nd.  We will be open Monday to Friday from 7:30 am to 6:30 pm, but we 

ask that you drop off your child(ren) by 10:00 am.  We try to return from field trips by 

4:30 pm, but this is not guaranteed.  

 

To get your family prepared for camp, here are a few things we would like your child to 

bring daily. As always, your child needs to bring a backpack. It’s very hard for kids to 

carry everything in their hands, so it’s very important for your child to be able to keep and 

carry all of his/her belongings in a backpack.  

 

In the backpack, please have the following items with child’s name written on it: 

- Nut-free Lunch – Something that doesn’t need to be prepared or heated. No nuts 

or peanut butter please! If you pack a lunch that includes nuts, your child is not 

able to eat it at LASER.  We provide a lunch for free if it’s the first time; after that 

we will charge $15 to provide lunch. 

- Water bottle – With child's name on it 

- Extra pair of socks – Keep this in case the other pair gets wet 

- A sweater or wind-breaker – The weather is very unpredictable 

- Rain poncho – A small fold up one that can be easily stored in your child’s 

backpack 

- Swimsuit and towel – We never know when we might decide to go into the water 

or get wet using the sprinkler 

- Sunscreen – We will provide Banana Boat 50+ SPF for Kids sunscreen but if you 

would prefer an alternative sunscreen, please pack it in their backpack.  Please 

make sure you have turned in the appropriate Sunscreen Authorization form. 

- Snack – Please pack something extra if your child gets hungry often. We offer a 

snack around 8:30am and another one when we return from field trips.  

- Kindergarteners only – Please bring a change of clothing in a bag that stays in 
their backpack. 
 

We also ask that your child wear good walking shoes and socks every day. Children are 

welcome to bring a pair of sandals but only as secondary footwear. Please make sure your 

child is dressed appropriately for the weather and the daily activity. 

 

In addition, we only allow the kids to bring spending money, $10 max, on the following 

field trips: Seattle Storm and Mariners games, Family Fun Center and Pacific Science 

Center.  This is completely optional as your child will be responsible for the money.  It 

could only be spent on non-sugary concession items (i.e. no soda or candy), souvenirs, 

and/or extra game tokens at Family Fun Center. 

             

We are looking forward to a fun-filled summer packed with field trips, cooking, science, 

art, swimming, and more! Get ready for a memory-filled summer!  

 

See you soon! 

 

LASER Childcare 


